C

Birchwood High School

your dreams, your future, our challenge

Charity Day — Non School Uniform (Friday 16 February)

Dear Parents/Carers,

As communicated last week, we have designated Friday 16~ February 2024 as our next charity
day, and we will be raising money for Essex and Herts Air Ambulance.

In addition to the pupil’s non-uniform day, we have two sweet treat options available to preorder.
There will be a small number available to purchase on the day via contactless payment card but
to avoid disappointment we encourage preorders to be made.

Option 1- Sweet cones £2.00
Option 2- Cupcake £1.50

This payment option is available on ParentPay.
The deadline for payments will be Wednesday 7+ February 2024.

There will also be a number of other activities and fundraising taking place on the day, such as:

e Chocolate and Sweet Hamper Raffle — Raffle tickets will be 50p each, or £1.00 for a
strip.

Guess the Number of Sweets in a Jar — 50p.

Hearts and Cupid Treasure Hunt — Free.

Send a Gift - Gifts ranging from 50p — £1.50 each.

Kahoot Form Quiz — Free.

Emoji Quiz — 50p to enter. There will be a prize for the winner.

Thank you for your continued support.
Kind Regards
Mrs A Collyer
Head of House and Rewards System

Principal - Mr Sam Griffin
Registered office - Parsonage Lane « Bishop's Stortford « Hertfordshire « CM23 5BD
Telephone: 01279 655936 Email: admin@birchwoodhigh.ora.uk Website: www.birchwoodonline.co.uk

Follow us on... ﬁ

Birchwood High School is a charitable Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 7791971
A full list of Directors is on our website
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